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The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285A-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2025 by Representative Corbet 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2025 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2025 would prohibit a Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism law 

enforcement officer or a county weed supervisor to conduct surveillance on private property unless 

authorized by a warrant.  The bill would also prohibit any Kansas law enforcement agency to enter 

into an agreement with an owner or operator of a utility pole to install a tracking device in order 

to conduct surveillance on private property unless authorized by a warrant.  

 

 The Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism, the Kansas Highway Patrol, and 

the League of Kansas Municipalities state that HB 2025 would have no fiscal effect.  The Kansas 

Association of Counties states that it does not know if surveillance on private property is a 

widespread issue and therefore the fiscal effect is unknown.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism 

 Sherry Macke, Highway Patrol 

 Wendi Stark, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties 


